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August 18, 2021  

 

 

Dear Heritage Square Owners, 

 

Normally at this time of the year you would be receiving a reminder of the 

Heritage Square Homes Association (HSHA) annual meeting that is usually 

held in September.    

 

As you know from listening to the news and government officials, there are 

multiple unknowns that come with this COVID-19 pandemic and now with the 

DELTA variant.  In the interest of public safety, the HSHA Board of Directors 

has taken the decision to delay holding an annual meeting until such a time 

when it can be held normally and safely.  When it becomes possible to safely 

hold a public annual meeting you will receive proper notice of the time and 

place of that meeting.  

 

In the meantime, the board will continue to operate with the current slate of 

officers and members at large.  Since the onset of the pandemic your board of 

directors has been operating virtually and working hard in collaboration with 

Rosewood Management to conduct the business of our community.    

 

Our priority is to keep this community operating smoothly and safely. We 

sincerely appreciate your understanding and support. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors 

 

Heritage Square Homes Association 
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